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AIKWS BUSINESS SESSION 

From the Huilhi Desk 
Farewell Delegates !
The Khanglai 2017 has come to an end! During the 2-3 days’ Conference I hope we all had a fruitful time. We are 
indeed grateful to Almighty God for answering our prayers! During the Conference, there were many heart 
touching messages and talks. We are hopeful that these messages would indeed help us in our spiritual journey 
in the days to come. It was our prayer that each one of us would be fed with food that lasts for eternity!

DuringDuring the Conference, we, from the Huilhi desk, brought to you a daily recap of the previous days’ messages and 
activities. We are glad tha t many of you have enjoyed reading it, as much as we enjoyed bringing it to you. If you 
feel that the Huilhi had in some small ways serve you, we would feel amply rewarded. We believe that we might 
have committed errors also, which we plead to bear with us.

Now, it’s finally time to close down the curtain! and time for the HUILHI to go into hibernation. God willing, you will 
see HUILHI again in the next edition of Khanglai in 2020 in Mumbai and Pune. Till then may God’s blessings keep 
you always. GOOD BYE ! DEAR DELEGATES ! BON VOYAGE !

Sangthing chunga SAHEI nahoingeije
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